
D t5;crl

— Liberty Utilities
Stephen R. Hall

Director, Rates & Regulatory Affairs
P: 603-216-3523

E: Stephen Hall@libertyutilities.com

August 19, 2016

Via Electronic Mail and US Mail

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DE 15-297 Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities
Monthly EAP Report December 2015 Revised

Dear Director Howland:

Enclosed for filing, please find Liberty Utilities’ Revised December 2015 Monthly EAP
Reconciliation Report. The December 2015 report filed on January 14, 2016, included an amount for the
SBC Low Income EAP Funding of $116,679.16, which provided for a payment of $39,257.53 to be made
to the State of New Hampshire Treasury. The total funding was actually $116,679.76, resulting in a
required payment of $39,258.13. This very minor discrepancy was identified by the Company prior to
making the payment, so the payment made to the Treasury in the amount of $39,258.13 was correct,
but the report was not revised. This report revises the SBC Low Income EAP Funding, which revises the
Total reported amount due to State of New Hampshire Treasury by $0.60. Please note this report has
been filed via the Commission’s Electronic Report Filing system.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you
have any questions.

Sincerely,

Stephen R. Hall

cc: Service List
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